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Hello colleagues,
 
For the past two years we have recognized 197 individuals through our Student Affairs and
Institutional Equity Good Things project. It’s been a joy for me to hear about all the ways in which
you appreciate your colleagues!
 
I’d like to challenge you now to move from individual recognition to group recognition. Here’s my
challenge:
 
I’d like your department to consider recognizing another department or team of people that has
been helpful to you this academic year. Did another office collaborate with yours? Was there a
project or task that was easier to handle because of their assistance? Is there is a ‘go-to’ office that
you appreciate? 
 
Please take a minute and complete the form recognizing a department or team of people. I will
make sure they know of their good things!
 
We will take a short break from the Good Things email for the summer but feel free to complete the
form whenever you want.
 
 

 
Laura
 
Laura Oster-Aaland, PhD
Vice Provost for Student Affairs and Institutional Equity
Pronouns: she/her/hers
 
Old Main 100
Dept 2830, PO Box 6050
Fargo ND 58108-6050
p: 701.231.7052
www.ndsu.edu
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